Linn County Fair seeks volunteers

ALBANY — Volunteers are needed to help at the upcoming Linn County Fair, according to fair director Ronda Sherman.
Sherman said volunteers can work flexible shifts from 5:30 a.m. to 9 p.m. from Wednesday, July 14, through Saturday, July 17.
“We need errand runners, people to work the information booth and golf cart drivers,” Sherman said.

Volunteers receive meals while on shift, free fair admission for themselves and their immediate family members and tickets to one
of the nightly concerts.

Applicants must be at least 18 years of age and background checks are required.

Email Sherman at rsherman@co.linn.or.us for an application and more information.
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